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“I have been involved with the organic garden movement for 40 years.   I believe in the 
transparency of public institutions and count on the government to offer the highest 
standards outlined by the Organic Consumers Association and other reliable advocates.  I 
look forward to reviewing the science and working with the SFPUC to ensure the safety 
of composting methods.  

 

I support  Francesca Vietor, Executive Director of the Chez Panisse Foundation and a 
PUC commissioner, whose environmental work I have admired for many years and whose 
integrity has been questioned.  

 

Alice Waters

Owner and Founder of Chez Panisse Restaurant and Foundation”

 

 

Varun Mehra

Office of Alice Waters
 

Chez Panisse

1517 Shattuck Avenue

Berkeley, CA   94709

510 548 4795


